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General Electric Company
Wilmington Manufacturing Department
ATTN: Mr. J. A. Long,

General Manager
P. O. Box 780
Wilmington, North Carolina 28401

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of October 9,1980 in response to our

letter dated September 10, 1980, with an enclosure. We have no

further questions at this time. We will review your corrective

action during a future inspection.
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